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1. In the month of May, we had 7,013 views of the website which is about 2,000 

more views than April. The highest number of views in the last 30 days were: 

• Home 

• “Recovery of Your Inner Child” Workshop with Dr. Lucia Capacchione  

• Meeting Materials 

• Contact List 

• Summer Solstice Dance party 

2. Pages added to the site since the last report were: 

• Tech Host Training 

• Survey Results 

3. The Tech Host Training page has been modified to say the next date for training 

has yet to be determined. This leaves the training documents in place for anyone 

interested in Tech Hosting. 

4. The Home page has been slightly modified to have the Zoom room information 

more readily available. I am hoping to reorganize the Home page further to give 

more immediate access to other information. Suggestions are welcome. 

5. The Survey Results page has been viewed 105 times since its posting on June 

19th. 
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